
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 
Pursuant to Florida Statutes, Chapter 286.011, notice is 
hereby given that the Broward County Highway 
Construction and Engineering Division will conduct a 
follow-up public information meeting regarding the 
Copans Road Transportation Improvement Project from 
NW 49 Terrace to NW 42 Avenue, at which two or more 
members of the City of Coconut Creek City Commission 
may be present.  
 
The meeting is scheduled to take place:  
 
DATE:  Thursday, May 6, 2021 
TIME:    6:00 p.m.  
LOCATION: Virtual GoTo Meeting  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/290646261 
By Phone for audio output and input only: 
(872) 240-3212 

 
For further information regarding this meeting, please 
contact Broward County at 954-577-4555. 

  
 
Posted:    4/26/21 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/290646261


  

 

Public Works Department 
HIGHWAY CONSTRUCTION AND ENGINEERING DIVISION 
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PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING NOTICE 
 
 
Copans Road Transportation Improvement Project 
From NW 49th Terrace to NW 42nd Ave,  
Broward County, Florida 
 

FOLLOW-UP PUBLIC MEETING INFORMATION 
Date:  Thursday, May 6, 2021 
Time:  6:00 PM - 7.30 PM 
Place:https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/290646261  
Phone number for audio output and input only:  
(872) 240-3212 

 
Broward County Highway 
Construction and Engineering 
Division will conduct a FOLLOW-
UP PUBLIC INFORMATION 
MEETING for the proposed 
improvements to Copans Road 
from NW 49th Terrace to NW 42nd 
Avenue located in the City of 
Coconut Creek. 
 
The meeting will be held 
online. 
 
The proposed improvements 
include widening Copans Road 

from NW 49th Terrace to NW 42nd Avenue, including separated bicycle lanes, sidewalks, drainage 
improvements, signing, pavement markings, signalization, and landscaping.  
 
This FOLLOW-UP PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING is being held to present the project status and 
provide opportunities for public input. County representatives will be available to present the project and 
answer questions during the meeting.  The public is encouraged to attend this meeting to review the 
proposed transportation improvements.   
 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, 
or family status. Persons who require special accomodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act 
or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Laila Kitchen at 954-577-
4565 or lkitchen@broward.org at least seven days prior to this meeting. 
 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/290646261
mailto:lkitchen@broward.org

